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How big is the reward for those who fear Him
H F P ‘ a.k.a. Avoyseinu e It is our honor to commend our pioneering sponsors
who have enabled the inception of the HFPJC, and chose to remain

[ ) anonymous. Their outstanding generosity is in memory of
718-640-1470 B u et I n R’ N. Mordechai Lefkowitz z”|

R’ Eliezer Lipman Weiss z”’l and wife Mrs. Yittel a”’h
May the invaluable merit of their deeds bless them and their offspring.

A brief overview on our weekly activities

He who is wise garners mitzvos — we learn the wisdom and righteousness of Moshe our teacher, since all of
Klal Yisroel was collecting riches, and Moshe was occupied with Yosef Hatzadik’s bones... (Mechilta parshas B’shalach

g s Preparations for Restoration

Restoration in the following cemeteries will be launched at the onset of the Spring season

#3)»  Completion of gravestone restoration

in Ludos, Romania
Sponsored by R’ Shmuel N. Hirsch - ardent supporter of the HFPJC
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Interior restoration in the LOzna cemetery @
Sponsored by the Lozna descendants
Spearheaded by R’ Yoel Aron,
grandson of Lozna descendant R’ Ezra Aron
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In the merit of our ancestors - in time of joy
Donation: Choson — Kallah: $36 . Sheva Bruchos: $252 . »’m: $452
Please contact the HFPJC at 718-640-1470 ext. 305
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